

NR_key_name: EBFF3FA5F1CA30998525658300579826
SendTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Eileen Sullivan/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jim Goslee/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 01/05/1998
DisplayDate_Time: 10:56:44 AM
ComposedDate: 01/05/1998
ComposedDate_Time: 10:49:33 AM
Subject: Re: "Cuba II" Document Release For January-REVISED RESPONSE

OOOOOPS! Tom, I have been pre-empted by events I cannot ignore. I now have a 2:00 meeting Tuesday afternoon at DIA to discuss the documents they will be reviewing for us...we gave them a deadline of February 28, and so I must be responsive when they have questions about procedures. We can meet to discuss Cuba II either right after the staff meeting Tuesday (i.e., between 11:00-12:00), or Wednesday afternoon. Please let me know what your preference is. To: Tom Samoluk/ARRBcc: Douglas Horne/ARRB, Eileen Sullivan/ARRB, Jeremy Gunn/ARRBFrom: Douglas Horne/ARRBDate: 01/05/98 09:19:40 AMSubject: Re: "Cuba II" Document Release For JanuaryTom, let's meet to discuss these documents Tuesday afternoon--any time is O.K. with me as long as we are finished by 5:00 P.M. Thanks for your interest. To: Dougcc: Eileen, Jeremy From: Tom Samoluk/ARRB Date: 12/29/97 03:22:31 PMSubject: "Cuba II" Document Release For JanuaryDoug:I hope you had a good break, but was sorry to hear that you were sick today. Hopefully, you are feeling better by the time you get this message. As we had previously discussed, I would like to do the "Cuba II" document release by the end of January. To get things rolling, I would like to meet with you and Eileen (and Jeremy, if he'd like to join us) next week, either on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday, to discuss the documents, highlight interesting documents, plan the specific date of release, and begin to decide on what our sample package should look like. Because we have done a Cuba release already, we have to distinguish this release. The question is: What is different about these documents? In anticipation of our meeting, please start thinking about what our approach should be on this release. Also, please advise me on possible times for us to meet next week. We have a staff meeting on Tuesday at 10 am and I have meetings all morning on Wednesday. Perhaps late in the day on Tuesday or Wednesday. We seem to have had good luck late in the day/early evening in the past. Hope you are better. Please acknowledge message. Thanks. Tom

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: